
From: Jessica Deering   
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 9:36 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Summit Carbon Pipeline HP22-001 
 
PUC Commissioners & Staff, 
 
Please accept the attached letter as our public comment for the Summit Carbon Pipeline docket number 
HP22-001. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Patrick & Jessica Deering 

 
Valley Springs, SD 57068 

 
 




